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Sub.:: Communication results to the Election Committee. 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On 28th August, as soon as the counting process is over, 

kindly ensure that the results as declared in the forms 

specified for that purpose are sent to the Office of the 

Dean Students’ Welfare.   

 

I have requested the office staff to be available from 1600 

to 1830 hours to receive the same.  The names of the elected 

representatives will be displayed in the University web page 

that evening itself. 

 

Also, those who have not sent the list of eligible voters 

to the EC may send them to the same office as soon as may 

be convenient. 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

[K V DEVI PRASAD] 

TO 
ALL DEANS/E.O.S 
PONDICHERRY UNIVERSITY  
 
COPY TO  THE SYSTEMS MANAGER FOR UPLOAD 
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